
 
 

 
NEARLY NEW UNIFORM SHOP  

(vcjuniformshop@gmail.com)  
 

DONATIONS NEEDED  
Please help the Victoria College family by donating any 

outgrown uniform, including Blazers, black trousers, black 
jumpers, ties Bumble Bee games tops, PE tops, black shorts, 
white shorts, yellow games socks, swim hats, swim shorts, 

football boots, trainers, CCF uniform and boots.  
 

Please deliver to School Office in the Gatehouse.  
 

OPENING TIMES 2023  
Tuesday, 12th January 3:45pm to 4:45pm  

Saturday, 4 th February 9:00am to 10:30 am  
Saturday, 4th March 9:00am to 10:30 am  
Thursday, 30th March 3:45pm to 4:45pm  

Thursday, 4th May 3:45pm to 4:45pm 
Thursday 8th June 3.45 to 4.45pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
DIRECTIONS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


